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THE BOARD OF PENSIONS

OF THE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH (UL.S.A)

COMMITTEES ON MINISTRY CONSIDERATIONS e ——

As we work together to support congregational life, we encourage COMs to
consider the following:

* Remain flexible regarding individual pastoral calls, knowing that any savings from
benefits choices remain in the congregation and do not flow to the Board of Pensions.

® Engage your pastors and churches about the benefits they actually need before
making any hard and fast call requirements related to benefits for pastoral calls.

® |nvite the Church Consultant from the Board of Pensions, in your region, to engage
with your presbytery/COM to help you better understand ways in which you
might utilize the redesigned Benefits Plan to support congregational leaders.

* Commit to pray for this generational effort to redesign the Benefits Plan so it
might broadly and inclusively support those whom Christ has called to serve.
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Visit seasonofrebuilding.pensions.org for more information. T ey




